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MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT

SUBJECT/TITLE 
ESO EHR Suite 
Subscription: Patient 
Care Reporting  

DATE POSTED MC Website _______________ 

PROCUREMENT 
REPRESENTATIVE 

Thomas Couchois, 
Procurement Agent II 

DATE CONTRACT 
  SHALL BE 
AWARDED 

October 1, 2024 

DEPARTMENT Public Safety 
AUTHORIZED BY 

DATE 
Jacob Erickson, Purchasing Official REQUISITION NO. N004860 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a 
value of $72,104.85 with ESO Solutions, Inc. for the provision of ESO EHR Suite Subscription: Patient Care 
Reporting .   

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 
Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure ESO EHR Suite 
Subscription: Patient Care Reporting from ESO Solutions, Inc. without conducting a competitive solicitation process 
for the following reason(s): 
Manatee County EMS has been using ESO as their Electronic Health Record (EHR) Suite subscription to facilitate 
comprehensive patient care reporting. This software ensures smooth operations by providing unlimited user access, 
various mobile applications, real-time support, state and federal data reporting compliance, consistent weekly web 
training sessions, and frequent system updates. Efficient patient tracking and reporting within Emergency Medical 
Services (EMS) are essential for meeting stringent State and Federal regulations. The ESO suite allows Manatee 
County to accurately report mandated data points, track patient progress, and meet requirements with ease. The 
tailored and standardized ESO suite is a software solution that optimizes operations for all employees within 
Manatee County EMS.  

Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/
service to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than September 15, 
2024 for evaluation and consideration.  
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